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e The planning application remains lodged with WLDC and has yet to be
determined due further reports and information being requested:

o As a planning consultee, the Sport England response requested a ball
strike assessment due to there being with a cricket pitch being on-site.
Consequently, a contractor has been out to site. The draft report has
been discussed with Lincs England Cricket Board (ECB) and the
architects and the final report is pending. Mitigation may required to
enable the MUGA and cricket to take place on the same site. The final
report and any associated implications will be shared with Full Council
when it is received.

e Full Council still need to consider the VAT report on the scheme and agree the
position.

e Following securing planning permission, the architects will develop the draft
tender and specification, which will be shared with the Working Group for
comment and will be shared with Full Council for final sign off.

e The current timeline being worked to is for the facility to be ready for September
2022, if planning and the remaining funding is successfully secured.



